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Friday 19th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Whole School Outing to The Cotswold Wildlife Park 
 
We have arranged to take the whole school to The Cotswold Wildlife Park on Tuesday 27th 
June. 
 
As well as a self-guided visit the students in Shepherds and Carpenters Classes will have an 
educational talk given by a member of the Park staff and the Fishermen and Farmers Class will 
have a train ride around the Park. 
 
We shall be leaving school after morning registration, travelling by Catteralls Coaches, and will 
return slightly later than usual home time arrangements at 3.20pm.  All children will need to be 
in school uniform, footwear for outdoor activities with coats, hats and or sun cream depending 
on the weather.    
 
If your child is entitled to a free hot lunch then they will be supplied with a packed lunch but 
please do send them with a disposable drink. Otherwise please send your child with a disposable 
packed lunch and drinks for the day (no fizzy drinks).  If your child normally has meals from 
Kingswood Catering, please either cancel it or ask them to provide a packed lunch for you.  
   
Please return the slip below giving permission for your child to attend.  The cost for the visit 
will be £14.50 per child which is towards the admission charge as well as the coach travel.  This 
is a reduced cost thanks to a contribution from The Friends of St Mary’s. 
 
Consent and payment is via ParentPay by this Friday 24rd June. 
 
Kind regards, 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Concannon 
 
 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Concannon Chair of Governors: Mrs R Iley 

mailto:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk
http://www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


	Whole School Outing to The Cotswold Wildlife Park
	We have arranged to take the whole school to The Cotswold Wildlife Park on Tuesday 27th June.
	As well as a self-guided visit the students in Shepherds and Carpenters Classes will have an educational talk given by a member of the Park staff and the Fishermen and Farmers Class will have a train ride around the Park.
	We shall be leaving school after morning registration, travelling by Catteralls Coaches, and will return slightly later than usual home time arrangements at 3.20pm.  All children will need to be in school uniform, footwear for outdoor activities with ...
	If your child is entitled to a free hot lunch then they will be supplied with a packed lunch but please do send them with a disposable drink. Otherwise please send your child with a disposable packed lunch and drinks for the day (no fizzy drinks).  If...
	Please return the slip below giving permission for your child to attend.  The cost for the visit will be £14.50 per child which is towards the admission charge as well as the coach travel.  This is a reduced cost thanks to a contribution from The Frie...

